
> https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.southhuron.ca&
> c=E,1,x6Oh1yzYl9SrNPmlbFuhGS1lxFTItZDUA_rhkbqs8Hn2Jcxf-qCqo1WTS6XOgiD9
> PGWnxiXLws6zpJO5QybewQOSl-XXAuMa3srdpjE5jWU,&typo=1

> ----Original Message-----
From: randy bates [mailto:randy012803@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, July 9, 2020 9:32 PM
To: Mayor Finch <gfinch@southhuron.ca>; Councillor Faubert
> <dfaubert@southhuron.ca>; Councillor Vaughan <mvaughan@southhuron.ca>;
> Councillor Neeb <aneeb@southhuron.ca>; Deputy Mayor Dietrich
> <jdietrich@southhuron.ca>; Councillor Oke <toke@southhuron.ca>;
> Councillor Ferguson Willard <bwillard@southhuron.ca>;
> prideandjoysanctuary@gmail.com
Subject: Allow cats
 

I’m in support of of the Cubs I have seen how they interact with people and I have also watched them being feed
there is no frenzy to get the food they take it out of your hand in a very friendly manner I’m also impressed with the 
safety involved there are always 2 people in the pen.  So I’m all for them being here   The animals and the people 
are very well mannered

> Randy
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